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13th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
In order to get a rough idea of the costs of each of our PGL trips which will vary depending on 
numbers could you please give an indication as to whether you may be interested in sending your 
child on the trip.  Please note, Marchants Hill is open to both Year 5 and Year 6.  Isle of Wight is 
only for Year 6 children. 
 
Marchants Hill                                   Friday 28th February - Sunday 1st March  (Year 5 and 6) 
 
Isle of Wight                                       Friday 15th May - Monday 18th May  (Year 6 only) 
 
Based on 40 children the approximate cost is £160 for Marchants Hill and £240 for the Isle of 
Wight.  An increase in numbers will mean the cost will be lower. 
 
Both trips include bedding. 

Please complete and return the slip below, only if your child is interested in attending one/both of 
the above trips. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Sharon Flowers 
Headteacher  

PGL residential trip 2020 
 
Child’s name…………………………………… Class………………….. 
 
(Please tick box as appropriate)  
My child is interested in attending the PGL Marchants Hill trip.      
 
Year 6 only 
My child is interested in attending the PGL Little Canada trip.  
 
 
Signed……………………………………………..Parent/Guardian 
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